

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John Ketcher Deputy Chief

November 1, 1993

Patricia Dunmire Bragg 1624 South Detroit Avenue Tulsa, Oklahoma 74120

Dear Ms. Bragg:

It has been some time since our meeting at my office last August. Since that time I have spoken with several people about your candidacy for the Tenth circuit Court of Appeals.

At this point I feel very comfortable writing a letter of support to President Clinton and Senator Boren. If you or a member of your staff could draft such a letter, I would be happy to formalize it and get it in the mail.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb